

Draft Notes from Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group meeting on 14th August 2018 at the Community hall

Present

Cllr. Brian Follett, Olly Aries, Judy Steele and Barbara Wyatt.
Apologies received from Cllr Brian Friar.

Notes

- Warwick District Council's draft proposal to create a Canal Conservation Area was to be supported by the NP Group and the Parish Council. This will create greater access to the Grand Union canal in Radford Semele for waterside leisure and recreation, and is in keeping with our NP draft proposals.
- The NP group decided that area of land to the south of Spring Lane (referenced as H52 in WDC's draft local plan) should be designated as an Area of Separation in the NP Map 7. The Local Plan inspector's comments on this support our view.
- Re-assign two Local Green Space areas, the Glebe land and H52 on Map 5. We should also separate the 'views' and 'green spaces' numbering as this is confusing, i.e. the green spaces to be numbered 1,2, 3 etc. and the views A,B,C etc.
- A new view to be added from Southam Road looking south east.
- We need to have photos of all 'views' in the NP.
- For the archeological areas within the parish that may well be encountered in the future Kirkwell's to provide the wording for a generic statement in the NP.
- The draft NP needs to be updated and rather than having all of the Group making alterations piecemeal it was thought best to have just one person responsible for this. As BFr has done the bulk of previous alterations it was decided that he would co-ordinate this work assisted by the Group as necessary. The aim is to update the draft plan by the end of September, then meet with Hayley Smith at WDC asap before submitting to Michael Wellock for his final review.
- At the next NP Group meeting we need to review all of the comments received through the draft consultation process. JS and BW to categorise the various comments which can be presented to the Group
- BFr has applied for and been successful in obtaining further grant funding from Locality for the final phases of the NP process.

**Next meeting is on 11th September 2018 at the Community Hall from
7.00pm to 9.00pm (note extra time allowed to review the comments)**

Notes prepared by Brian Follett.
25th August '18